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Members present: 
Chris Brownlow 
Debbie Green 
Laurie Morse 
Marie Nix 
Ron Martinez 
 
RFNRAB Members absent: 
Dena Butler 
 
Staff present: 
December Lauretano-Haines

UCouncil present: 
Gary Jablonski 
Bob Hartmann 
 
Others present: 
Steve Garate 

 
Call to order at 7:05 PM 
 
The members present reviewed the minutes of the September 2024 meeting.   
 

Laurie Morse motioned to adopt the minutes of the September 2024 meeting. Marie Nix seconded, and 
the motion passed unanimously. 

 
The members present discussed installing cameras at the Fishing Hole and Sunshine Ranches Equestrian 
Parks. 
 
The members present discussed table and chairs needs [for zero waste task force volunteers recycling 
outreach and education.]  
 
Staff briefed the members present regarding items on the maintenance report and upcoming events. Board 
members like the idea of yoga classes at the barn and feel $10 per person would be a decent price.  
 
Chair briefed the member present regarding the scheduled optional December meeting.  The Board members 
agreed not to meet in December. 
 
Staff requested all members to respond about whether they would like to continue service on this Board for 
2025.  All members present would like to continue.  
 
Debbie Green briefed the board regarding the upcoming event where the task force will display the movie 
“We are All Plastic People Now” at Town Hall on November 13 at 7 pm. 
 
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 
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